
IMPORTANT INFORMATION: PLEASE READ 

 
Dear Patients: 
 

First, please know that the health and safety of all our patients and team is our top 
priority. While we have always followed strict infection control protocol in our 
operatories and common areas, we have implemented additional measures that we 
are asking all our patients to observe: 
 

 Please call our office to reschedule if you have any flu-like symptoms, traveled 
by air or cruise in the last 2 weeks, have been in close contact with someone 
diagnosed with COVID-19 and/or are medically compromised (high-risk to 
contract virus). 

 Before your appointment, you have the option to stay in your car instead of 
the waiting room until we’re ready to seat you in your personal operatory. 
Simply call or text us at 208-787-2323 when you arrive, and we will let you 
know when we’re ready for you. 

 Please do not bring siblings, friends, or relatives who do not have a scheduled 
appointment. Only scheduled patients (and one parent if the patient is under 
18) will be allowed in the treatment and common areas. 

 Upon arrival for your appointment, we are asking all patients to sanitize their 
hands, fill out a wellness form and allow us to take your temperature. 

 When making a payment, we ask that you do not use cash if possible. We can 
accept debit/credit cards at the office, over the phone, or can text you a 
secure link to pay with a card online.  

 

Thank you! 
 


